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TIP STATISTICS FOR JULY 1 TO SEPTEMER 30, 2021 
 

 Total Tips (Phone, Web, and Mobile, including follow ups): 815 

 New Tips (Phone, Web, and Mobile): 177 
 

Tips Allocated: 207 (30 tips were allocated to multiple recipients)  
  

 Grey Bruce OPP: 73 (35%) 

 South Bruce OPP: 43 (20%) 

 The Blue Mountains OPP: 1 (0.5%) 

 Owen Sound Police Service: 45 (22%) 

 Hanover Police Service: 14 (7%) 

 Saugeen Shores Police Service: 13 (6.5%) 

 West Grey Police Service: 12 (6%) 

 Neyaashiinigmiing First Nation Police: 1 (0.5%) 

 Ontario MNRF: 4 (2%) 

 Ontario MOF (contraband tobacco): 0 (0%) 

 OPP Contraband Tobacco Enforcement: 0 (0%) 

 OPP Historic Crimes: 1 (0.5%) 

 RCMP:  0 (0%) 
 

Tip Totals Year to Date 
 

 623 new tips have been received over the three quarters of 2021, which is behind the 
same point in 2020 by 161 tips. 
 

Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce 
Statistics Since Inception May 1987 

Tip Reports  17,098 
Arrests   1,719 
Charges   2,211 
Cases Cleared  2,708 

Property Recovered $4,179,978 
Narcotics Recovered $49,586,589 

Rewards Approved $281,110 

Board of Directors, Crime Stoppers of Grey Bruce 
Acting Inspector Debra Anderson, Grey Bruce OPP 
Inspector Krista Miller, South Bruce OPP 
Cst. Martin Hachey, Blue Mountains OPP 
Sgt. Nigel Heels, Grey Bruce OPP 
Cst. Brad Tichbourne, Grey Bruce OPP 
Cst. Jeremy Schlueter, South Bruce OPP 
Chief Craig Ambrose, Owen Sound Police Service 
Chief Chris Knoll, Hanover Police Service 
Chief Kevin Zettel, Saugeen Shores Police Service 
Chief Robert Martin, West Grey Police Service 
Sgt. Natasha Maxwell, Neyaashiinigmiing First Nation Police 
CO. Tyler Saltzberry, Ontario MNRF 
Sgt. Avery Bassett, OPP GHQ  

Sarah Johnson, Secretary, Brockton PSB 
Cathy Addison, Clerk, Northern Bruce Peninsula 
Christine Fraser-McDonald Clerk, Arran-Elderslie 
Jenna Leifso, Records Clerk, Kincardine PSB 
Leanne Martin, Clerk/CAO, South Bruce 
Dave Myette, Chair, Saugeen Shores PSB 
Tracey Collins, South Bruce Peninsula PSB 
Emily Dance, Clerk, Huron-Kinloss PSB 
John Thomson, Chair, Owen Sound PSB 
Amanda Fines-VanAlstine, Secretary, Grey Highlands PSB 
Matt Smith, Clerk, Meaford 
Catherine McKay, Secretary, Hanover PSB 
Krista Royal, Secretary, Blue Mountains PSB 
Carolyn Marx, Deputy Clerk, Chatsworth PSB 
Brittany Drury, Clerk, Georgian Bluffs PSB 
Lindsey Green, Secretary, Southgate PSB 
Heather Webb, Secretary, West Grey PSB 
Leona Roote, Executive Assistant, Saugeen FN 
Terri, Executive Assistant, Neyaashiinigmiing FN 
Penny Colton, Executive Assistant, County of Grey 
Darlene Batte, Deputy Clerk, County of Bruce 
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MEDIA  
 

 LITE 99.3, Bayshore Broadcasting, Bounce Radio 92.3, Blackburn Radio (Cool 94.5 & 
101.7 The One), Shoreline Classics, and Bluewater Radio continue to receive Crime of 
the Week segments that are sent out from our office on a weekly basis. 

 Monthly Crime of the Week columns are forwarded to the Bruce County Marketplace 
magazine. 

 Crimes of the Week are being forwarded to the Owen Sound Hub and the Saugeen 
Times online news, as well as Eastlink TV. 
 

FUNDRAISING 
 

 Nevada ticket revenues continue to assist in funding rewards; our tips line; promotional 
advertising; our P3 annual subscription; the NACC call centre; and tips management 
hours. 

 We have applied for funding from the Port Elgin, Hanover, and Owen Sound Walmarts 
for 2021 and have been successful with the Hanover store. 

 Over the three quarters of 2021 we’ve received donations from the municipalities of 
Arran-Elderslie, Northern Bruce Peninsula, Meaford, and South Bruce; and the 
Hanover, Saugeen Shores, and Brockton Police Services Boards.  Crime Stoppers of 
Grey Bruce is very grateful to the Police Services Boards and Municipalities of Grey 
and Bruce that have donated to our program! 

 Funds continue to be received from the Direct Accountability Program, (court 
diversions). 
 

EVENTS AND PROMOTIONS 
 

 Our Bruce Peninsula Run classic car tour took place on Sunday August 1, 2021 with    
over 160 cars participating and over $1,500 raised. 

 Our 29th Annual Crime Stoppers Golf Tournament took place on Thursday September 
16, 2021 at Saugeen Golf Club and raised $23,000. 

 Our Fall Colours classic car tour took place on Sunday September 26, 2021 in 
Georgian Bluffs, raising $2,278 with 168 cars having participated.  We had three 
classic car events in 2021 and fundraised over $6,000 in total. 
 

CRIME STOPPERS BOARD 
 

 With the resignation of three members and the addition of one new member, we 
currently have eight members on our Board of Directors, with two new prospective 
members currently in the application process.  We are continuing to recruit new 
members to the Board. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 Potential attendance at area Santa Claus parades. 
 
 
  


